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If you have not paid your NFAS and Ratpack subs by 
Saturday 31st March you are NOT allowed to shoot until 

you have done so. So far only just over 50% of last years 
membership have paid.

We will shortly be putting 
dormouse and bat boxes 
out on the Green course. 

Please do not open them to 
see what is inside. Unless 
you are licensed it is illegal 

to touch them.

Ever heard of a 
“headless horseman”? 

Well this is what it looks 
like. Shoot it on Red 1

Thanks to the 8 members who turned 
up for the maintenance day last 

Sunday.
The new direction arrows are out on 
Red and Blue (Green had already 

been done)
Some target faces have been replaced 
and new targets put out. The sack has 
been replaced by a more substantial 

one.
The green members shed has finally 
been emptied of all the spare foam 

blocks.

This target has been moved and is 
now shot from the top of the bank 
on Blue. - Best of luck hitting it.

The committee is aware of 
the new “General Data 

Protection Regulation” due 
to come into effect on the 

25th May 2018. We will 
publish a statement as 

soon as we receive 
instructions from NFAS

Reminder that ALL 
courses are closed on 

Friday 11th May
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